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The Board of Education recognizes the dangers inherent in alcohol and
controlled substance use by employees, especially those in safety-sensitive
positions. To ensure the safety of its students and to comply with federal
regulations, the Board requires alcohol and controlled substance testing of school
bus drivers employed by the independent contractor(s) that provide student
transportation services. The district will require that the contractor provide proof
that it has implemented a testing program. The Superintendent or his/her
designee is charged with the responsibility of periodically reviewing the
contractor’s compliance with this requirement.
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